
  
 
 
 
 
 
         
        December 1, 2007 
 
 
Dear Friends, Donors and Volunteers, 
 
 Thank you so much for your help in keeping the various LifeNets projects ongoing and 
growing. LifeNets has become a family that has linked those wanting to help with those who 
are being helped.   
 
 As we look back over the past year, we marvel as to how much good the projects that 
you are supporting continue to bring to the disadvantaged.  Our programs increase skills, 
change attitudes and values, modify behaviors and improve the conditions of our participants.  
 
 The quote below comes from a scholarship graduate in Malawi. She received a Bachelor 
of Science degree in Mathematical Sciences Education (statistics and computing). She writes: 
“The LifeNets scholarship grant has helped me acquire this degree which has changed my 
educational status. Although opportunity is available for further training, I could not go for it 
because in this country tuition fees are so high for older students. I cannot find suitable words to 
express my gratitude to you for what you have done. My plan for 2008 is to retire from the 
government and look for a better paying job. When that happens, one thing I will do, is to 
contribute something to LifeNets so that someone else should be assisted just as I have been. 
This is a promise and I will do it!” 
 
 In this past year we have expanded our scholarships to students in Zambia, Ghana, 
Kenya and the Philippines. 
 
  We make every effort to keep operating expenses low and dedicate 95% of every dollar 
donated to program activities.  
 
 Helping children, whether they be orphans, street children or from dysfunctional 
families has also been a satisfying activity as we have seen positive outcomes in health and 
happiness. We buy large quantities of medicine for pennies on a dollar for our clinics in Malawi 
and for a community in Zambia. In this way your donation is also multiplied many times over.  
Our medicines continue to save the lives of many children.  
 
 Please go to our Web site to see more about what we do with farming, cattle, eyeglasses, 
wheelchairs, livelihood development and more.   
 
 If you are a Federal employee, LifeNets has been approved and accepted into the 
Combined Federal Campaign which starts every year on September 1 and continues through  
                                                                         (over) 
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December 15. The CFC is the only authorized solicitation of employees in the federal 
workplace on behalf of charitable organizations. Please designate that you want your 
contributions to go to LifeNets International. Our charity number is 12238.   
 
 We thank you for choosing to make a difference in someone’s life.  All of us at LifeNets 
take great joy in being part of this process.  We thank you for making LifeNets your charity of 
choice!        

   
       
 
       With great appreciation, 
 
   

 
 
    

        Victor Kubik   
         President 

 
 
 

PS: Go to our Web site and look under the “Ways to Help” tab. There are a number of different ways 
that you can help without any additional cost to you.  
 
 
 

Should a particular project receive funds exceeding our goal for that project, 
all excess funds will be applied toward a similar project. 


